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"LINK TO LINK"

DKG LSO Communications and Marketing Committee
September ~ October 2021

* Wow! What crazy few months we have just finished! | hope to send this
"Link to Link"newsletter each month to keep us linked together as we share
technology, meetings, programs, etc.

* The committee has been busy getting the Zoom Pro accounts set up and
the web page designed and ready for viewing and utilizing.

* THANK YOU so very much to our committee member, Nancy Hogan. She
has done a marlevous job under some very frustrating circumstances!

* Thanks also to Joan Rog, Mary Jane Sterling, Bev Johns, Beth Primrose,
and to our Zoom representative, Alexandra, from the Philippines for your
support, expertise and willingness to help us stay connected in our DKG
world.

* We now have 13 chapters/sisters who are using the Zoom Pro under the
"parent" license. Welcome to the "family"! Now that we have our
minimum number of licenses, this offer is open to all of our sisters at any
time. Just contact Nancy Hogan.

* We are also excited to have some great upcoming Zoom sessions
planned. THANK YOU to Bev for continuing the "What's Happening" emails
to keep us all informed|

* Sisters, if you have ANY plans to share some of your programs with us,
please contact Nancy at dkg.ilsozoom.weebly@gmail.com to schedule your
meetings no later than 2 weeks in advance in order to get the word out.

* Check out the new web page at:

https://www.dkgzoomillinois.com

* AND please continue to communicate with your chapter members and
DKG ILSO.

Thank you!
Mary Stoyner
C & M Chair



